
""Truly, truly, I say to you, he who believes in Me, the 
works that I do, he will do also; and greater works than 
these he will do; because I go to the Father." - John 
14:12 

   Let Me be Me in 2016! This is the word the Lord 
gave me for 2016.  It means to let God be in us who He 
is. We can do what Jesus did because the Spirit of God 
dwells in us. It is also important not to try and imitate 
the ministry of others because of the success they might 
have. Do what God has shown you to do! 
   Testimonies: In the last newsletter we spoke of the 
power of prayer and fasting and God has truly been 
networking the ministry with other ministries in the area 
as well as giving us favor. Anthony and Jennifer Morris 
took the Encounter Youth group to THE WINTER 
RAMP in Tennessee.  After a powerful time of ministry 
and renewal, they returned with passion for prayer and 
outreach.  They descended on Walmart and boldly 
prayed for those at the store — no one protested the 

power of God! This same 
passion for prayer is filling the 
churches as well.  

   Another local church in the area also offered to donate 
their library to YWAM Fairbanks to continue building 
up our ability to have quality resources available for our 
students.   

This is such a great blessing and one that we didn’t ask 
for, just favor from God.  

News: YWAM Tyler 
will be sending teams 
to minister in the 
Spring (still winter 
here) for as much as 4 
to 6 weeks. We will be 
their home base as 
they conduct 
outreaches to the 
surrounding villages 
and communities, as 

well as minister in the churches. We are praying for 
great opportunities and the power of God to transform 
their lives as well, as they minister in Alaska. Please 
continue to pray for open doors and additional staff to 
make the commitment to serve, especially for YWAM 
Freedom House — this is a crucial ministry, as there is 
no long-term treatment in interior Alaska that is faith-
based for those recovering from abuse and life-
controlling issues.  
   Don’t forget to call, email or write us if you have 
anything you would like us to lift up in prayer.  As our 
supporters, part of our ministry is to pray for you.  We 
do this individually and as a group every Thursday. We 
are looking forward to see God do marvelous works in 
the months ahead. 
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Prayer Requests: 
• Wisdom for Board of YWAM 
• Students and Staff for Freedom House 

Program 
• More Supporters for YWAM discipleship 

programs - especially local churches. 

Co-laborers in Christ, 

Joyce Thurlby

Giving Update: We now have the capability of accepting Debit or 
Credit cards if you would prefer to give this way. Please contact 
Jennifer Morris the Office Administrator at 504-782-5653 for more 
details. 
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